
	

	 	

	
Holiday	Cards	sent	to	the	Military	

THANK	YOU!	A	big	thank	you	to	our	teachers,	
our	students	and	families	who	participated	in	
the	holiday	cards	project	for	our	military.	The	
cards	were	sent	with	care	packages	to	our	
hard	working	military	family	&	friends.	I	
received	many	thank	you	cards	from	these	
men	&	women	thanking	us	for	remembering	
them!	

Mothers’	Club:	

Thank	you	for	the	St.	James	Moms	who	are	
supporting	our	new	Club.	If	you	have	not	
attended	a	meeting	and	would	like	more	
information	please	contact	Deanna	Ryan.	

Lauren	Porter	Financial	Advisor	from	Edward	
Jones	in	Fair	Haven	provided	valuable,	free	
advice	on	Saving	for	College,	529,	Retirement	
Planning.		

If	you	would	like	to	present	or	host	a	Mothers’	
Club	we	welcome	you!	Please	contact	Deanna	
to	set	it	up!	Upcoming	events	are	Friday	Night	
Cycling	at	MegaCycle,	Pinot’s	Palette,	and	
much	more!	
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CARING	COOKS	FOR	THE	RONALD		MCDONALD	

HOUSE	NEEDED	

	

MARCH	24TH	&		APRIL	10TH	

IF	YOUR	CHILD	IS	IN	6TH,	7TH	OR	8TH	GRADE	AT	ST.	
JAMES	AND	IS	LOOKING	TO	FILL	HIS/HER	VOLUNTEER	

HOURS	PLEASE	CONSIDER	JOINING	US	FOR	THE	CARING	

COOKS	AT	THE	RONALD	MCDONALD	HOUSE	ON	

FRIDAY	MARCH	24TH	&	APRIL	10TH	FROM	4:00	TILL	
5:30.	YOU	MUST	PROVIDE	TRANSPORT	TO	AND	FROM	

THE	RONALD	MCDONALD	HOUSE	IN	LONG	BRANCH.	

WE	WILL	MAKE	DINNER	AND	DESSERT	AS	A	GROUP	FOR	

THE	CHILDREN	AND	FAMILIES	STAYING	THERE.	ALL	

FOOD	WILL	BE	PROVIDED	TO	PREPARE	FOR	THE	

FAMILIES.	

LIMITED	AVAILABILITY	SO	PLEASE	CONTACT	ASAP.	

	

DEANNA	RYAN	

732.673.7292	

OR		DEANNARYANPHOTOS@GMAIL.COM	

	

	




